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 oWater Bottles 

 

Nursery Edition 

 

Our Topic this half term is ‘Animals’ 

 

Book of next week: ‘Rumble in the Jungle’ 

 

On Friday 13th March, children are invited to dress in red for Comic Relief Day for 

a donation of £1. 

 

ARK PRIORY PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Newsletter 

If you have anything at home which you 

think would make a good addition to our 

pet shop (especially stuffed animals) we 

would greatly appreciate the donation! 

No real animals, please.  

Dear Parents, 

 

This week in Literacy, we read the story ‘Polar 

Bear, Polar Bear, What Do You Hear?’ 

 

We went for a sound walk around the academy, 

listened to and identified the different sounds we 

heard. 

 

The children have been very busy creating polar 

bears and leopard masks using different materials. 

On Monday, we had a drama workshop and 

pretended to go on a jungle expedition! 

 

On Tuesday, we visited Acton Library where we 

learnt about the different books found at the 

library and had a special story time. Thank you to 

all the adults who helped us on the trip! 
 

On Thursday we dressed up as our favourite book 

character.  Today we made some delicious fruit 

smoothies and talked about healthy eating. 

Thank you to Leo S’ and Flynn’s mummies for 

reading a story to us this week. 

 

Have a nice weekend! A nice weekend! 

Miss Kis and the Nursery Team  
  

                Courage of the week award: 

 Nicholas (am)  

Rupert  (pm) 

                                                                                                                    


